

Mailing Address: The Toronto Industry Network c/o Paul Scrivener and Associa 28 Bannatyne Drive Toronto, ON M2L 2N9

Phone & Fax: (416) 444-8060
Email: ph\_scrivener\_associates@allst

## The Toronto Industry Network

September 21, 2015

## **E-MAILED**

Councillor Jaye Robinson and Members of the Public Works & Infrastructure Committee, 10W - City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto Ontario, M5H 2N2.

Attention: Ms. Dela Ting

Dear Councillor Robinson and Committee Members:

Re: PW7.2 – Progress Report on Design Concepts for the Hybrid EA Preferred Alternative – Gardiner Expressway and Lake Shore Boulevard East Reconfiguration

I am writing on behalf of the Toronto Industry Network to indicate our support of Council's decision to examine the hybrid options for the Gardiner Expressway and Lakeshore Boulevard East configuration. This choice maintains a continuous link between the Don Valley and Gardiner expressways that is important for the movement of manufactured goods as well as many people working in Toronto's manufacturing facilities.

TIN is supportive of the consultation process to date and looks forward to providing additional comment as the EA process moves forward.

I thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Andrew Judge, President